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2020 DHS Fall Senior Night Featuring Tristin Pullum

Dexter, MO - On Friday, September 4, 2020 the Dexter High School honored fall athletes
at Charles Bland Stadium.  Due to COVID-19 senior night was moved from the last home
game to the first home game of the year.  Football, volleyball, girls tennis, football cheer,
cross country and band members and their families were announced prior to kick-off
against the Sikeston Bulldogs.

Tristin Pullum is the daughter of Natasha and Jason Fornkohl and Tyler Pullum.

She is a member of the Dexter High School Football Cheer squad.

Her future plans after graduation are to attend Southeast Missouri State University - Cape
Girardeau where she will study nursing.

Tristin has cheered for over 6 years and her favorite memories are performing all of the
cheerleading routines at homecoming each year.
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